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Rhoads Awarded New 5-Year Contract Renewal 
from the USACE

Philadelphia, PA, September 2, 2020 – Rhoads Industries announced the award of a 
renewed five-year, $49,000,000 firm-fixed-price contract with the US Army Corps of 
Engineers (USACE), Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. Rhoads has been performing work for  
the USACE since 2007.

“We have enjoyed our long-lasting relationship with the USACE, and look forward  
to continuing to support their efforts in Philadelphia over the life of the contract,” said  
Dan Rhoads, President, Rhoads Industries.

In fulfillment of this contract, Rhoads will provide comprehensive construction-related 
industrial support services to USACE operations at the Naval Surface Warfare Center, 
Philadelphia Division. Specific work locations and project funding details will be determined 
on a per-order basis. The estimated contract completion date is August 6, 2025.

US Army Corps of Engineers, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, is the contracting activity 
(W912BU-20-D-0009).

About Rhoads Industries, Inc. 

Founded and family-owned since 1896, Rhoads Industries, Inc. (Rhoads) is a strategic 
partner and total solution provider of industrial fabrication, installation and maintenance 
services and facilities. We enable our commercial and government customers to achieve 
superior and resolute business performance by integrating industrial services across 
maritime, large fabrication, and government, with skilled labor pools, state-of-the-art 
resources, and a legacy of leadership. Visit www.rhoadsinc.com. 

Contact 

Kristen Everett  
Sagefrog Marketing Group on behalf of Rhoads  
kristene@sagefrog.com


